Dear Parent/Guardian,
RE: NAMING SPORTS KIT

Kit loss is an issue in any school and The Langton is no exception. To help alleviate the issue | ask
you to ensure that your sons’ PE kit is embroidered in amber/gold with his surname. This will
help us to return kit if found and reduce the costs associated with replacing lost items.

The name should be located under the ‘lion’ for all items except the Rugby shirt, which should
be embroidered (in maroon) in the collar.

There are a number of embroiderers in the area and most will be able to complete the task. As a
guide:

‘Bay Embroiders’ (01227 370311), Mortimer Street, Herne Bay (approximately £2.50 per item);
‘Just So’ (01227 728111), Littlebourne (call for price)

Many thanks for your cooperation with this. In the long run it will save you money.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Paul Lyttle Director of Sport



